
Village of Albion Planning Board Meeting Minutes

Thursday, December 19, 2019

Meeting called to order at 5:06pm

Present: Phil Ciarico, Matt Hand, Kevin Sheehan, Christine Buongiome, Karen Conn 

Phil motioned to accept minutes of November 20, 2019, Kevin 2nd - all in favor

Matt brought some ideas/suggestions for a Vacant Building Code - Phil motioned to table until 
next meeting so we can study it a bit, Chris 2nd - all in favor

Discussion of proposed Architectural standards:
Tree study was borrowed from the DPW to review and related to the proposed standards 

we have been working on.
At this time, VPB members do not know whether or not the Village Board has adopted 

this study as policy.

Karen motioned to adjourn the meeting, Phil 2nd, meeting adjourned at 6:04pm.

Minutes taken by Chris Buongiome


